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Winter Social and Dance 
 

When:  Saturday December 16th, 2023 
 

Ticket deadline:  November 27th or until tickets sell out. 
 

Place: Bennett Craft and Kitchen 
2099 Lougheed Hwy 
Port Coquitlam 

 
Time:  7:00 pm to 11:00 pm 

 
Cost:  $20.00 per person – includes 2 drink tickets and appies. 

Music will be an in-house DJ 
 

 
 
This dance is open to CUPE 561 members/retirees and one guest each. 

 

Don’t miss out, buy your tickets early! 
Get your dancing shoes on and come out and join your fellow CUPE friends! 

 
Tickets now available through the following ways: 
 
E-transfer to cupe561@cupe561.ca On the memo line, please put your full name. 
 
Call the CUPE Office:  604 936 4545 
 
For more information or tickets, please contact: 
Debby Cowan:  778 997 1847 
Lisa Gregory:  604 551 5008 
 
Tickets will not be issued; your name will be on the list when you arrive. 
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